DEPARTMENT OF
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

LAWRENCE

March 4th
5 9 4 2

Dr. f‘orrest C. Allen
Dep't. of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Dear Dr.

Allen:

I am giving you herewlth an

excerpt from the Minutes of the Directors of the
Big $ix meeting held in Kansas Uity, February 28th.

"lloved by Haskell, seconded by Faurot, that the
official scouting of basketball games be discontinued

for the

duration of the war." Carried

I thought you would like to have

this as a matter of record.

ELF:IW

Very sincerely yours,




